Committee members from this past year (include chair/co-chair)
· Emily Davis (CLAS), Chair
· Jackie Abeyta (CACS)
· Chloe Dingens (PCEC)
· Jacki Jenkins (SCB)
· Shawn Jenkins (CACS)
· Michelle Johnson (CHP)
· Alyssa Myers (CLAS)
· Melanie Rabine-Johnson (CECI)
· Emily Skoog (KCON)
· Brian Trager (BCOIS)

Vacancies you will have in F24/W25: 
· One space from CLAS will be open per term dates
· Our committee is always open to more advisors/members from centers with applicable transfer student involvement/resources
 

Chair/co-chair for F24/W25:
· Emily Davis, Chair
· Term is up, but open to staying on and remaining as chair

During the past year, how did the committee work positively impact your advising skills?

This committee works collaboratively across advising centers to help advisors brainstorm ideas and best practices that can be shared and/or adapted for their respective advising centers.


What accomplishments did your committee achieve during this past academic year? Projects and initiatives worked on?

Our committee has continued to offer Transfer Student Welcome events, updating the gvsu.edu/tsar website, and implementing the transfer student orientation check-out form.  The check-out form has been a work in progress for awhile and our committee has been working diligently to get this implemented.

What work will you carry over that was unfinished to the next academic year?

I wouldn’t say much is unfinished, rather work that we have been doing will continue to adapt and grow depending on the needs of our students and advising community.  We are hoping to adapt our Transfer Student Welcome events to work in conjunction with other campus events in attempts to increase attendance.  We will be evaluating the efficiency of the check-out form, as well, to determine if updates need to be made.


What benefits would advisors gain by joining your committee for F24/W25?

Our committee helps advisors learn more about transfer students’ needs, best practices, and ways to host transfer orientation sessions that best meet the needs of students.  Our committee also provides advisors a chance to interact with others from other advising centers, giving them a chance to develop professionally and make connections within other centers.  
Will your committee’s name and/or charge be changing in the next year?
Yes, to reflect orientation standards university-wide, our committee name has changed from Transfer Student Advising and Registration Committee to Transfer Student Orientation Committee.
